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Comments: Fully support every part of the North Valley Trails Project, and if I could change anything I'd add even

more to it! Particularly I believe adding the Eccher and Snodgrass trails back in to the proposal would be

beneficial. These are difficult issues, but we need to keep working on them to secure these areas for future

usage. 

 

I'm writing as a local CB resident (with wife and six year old daughter) who moved to Mount CB 10 years ago for

the skiing in the winter and the mountain biking in the summer. Have watched usage of the existing trails

increase over the years and have seen the excellent quality trails CBMBA builds. Have also seen the rise of the

CBCC and we don't trust any organization more in this valley to responsibly manage and develop our lands for

enjoyment than CBMBA and CBCC. The CBCC are truly saints and one of the best outfits to ever be created, so

the more trails we can put in their purview, the better!

 

I really value living in a place where there are so many trails that it is daunting to ride them all in a summer, but

with the growing population and increase in mountain town residents, we need to keep building and refining what

we have to handle the ever-growing population. 


